
DTC Transition

November 2021

During the transition to the DTC, the use of the new
change rooms will not be available until late November.
The main Clubhouse change rooms can be used, but
please note the following for your safety:

+ Coaching sessions will conclude at 6:30pm while there
is sufficient daylight. Current visibility to walk from the
DTC to the Main Clubhouse after 6:30pm is poor.

+ One parent to be rostered from each fleet, including
Green and Orange fleet, to remain on ‘duty’ during the
coaching session and to manage sign on / sign off,
parent drop off / pick up and toilet access.

+ All sailors to remain at the DTC before and after each
training session. Please do not wander off.

+ Toilet access at main Clubhouse will be supervised at
all times by ‘duty’ parent or coach.

+ All parents to arrive for pick up early (not late) by 6:15
pm weekdays or 11:45am Sundays. Parents to park
their cars and attend the DTC in person for pick up.

+ Sailors are encouraged to shower and change at home.

+ Watch out for cars when walking to the main
Clubhouse. Do not run across the roads and carparks.


